Ligonier Park Board Meeting – Monday, April 20, 2015 6:00pm – Ligonier Sports & Recreation Center

Board Members Present:

Brian Hite, Gary Byers, Matt Kreager, Daric Weimer, Jody Hathaway Administration Present: Alan Duncan

Citizens: None

The meeting was called to order by board president Brian Hite
The board approved the minutes for March. Motion by Weimer, second by Hathaway. All ayes.
The board approved the claim registers for February and March totaling \$38,350.30.
Motion by Kreager, second by Weimer. All ayes.

Unfinished business:

Alan received designs and a quote of \$1700.00 for Pettit Park signs.

Concrete has been installed at the splash pad and was cut today.

Alan will meet with Precision Fabrics regarding iron fencing for the splash pad.

Regarding resurfacing of the parking lot, Alan will talk with Rick at the Board of Works meeting.

New Business:

Alan will purchase in ground trash cans and extra lids for pavilion # 2 at Kenney Park using funds from the Hagen Foundation.

Other Business:

Alan reported that there are trees that need removed in a few of the parks.

A discussion was held on the river walk and the need for a person to maintain the flower beds etc. at Pettit Park. If funding were available a seasonal person could be hired to work about 3 hours per day 2 or 3 days a week.

Programs:

The Easter Egg Hunt was successful with approximately 500 + children attending.

Youth soccer games began Saturday with 14 teams playing.

City League baseball & t-ball sign ups began last Monday and will continue until May 4. Leagues will begin on June 8.

The current session of Senior Fitness class has 18 enrolled and will end on May 7.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:30pm. Motion by Byers, second by Kreager. All ayes.

President of Park Board

Brian Hite

Secretary of Park Board

Daric Weimer